
HUMAN RIGHTS WATCH coordinates the Campaign to Stop Killer Robots, a coalition of nongovernmental organizations  
that is working to ban fully autonomous weapons and thereby retain meaningful human control over the use of force.

HEED 
THE CALL
The groundswell of opposition among scientists, faith leaders,  
tech companies, nongovernmental groups, and ordinary citizens  
shows that the public understands that killer robots cross  
a moral threshold. Their ethical, legal, and security concerns,  
shared by many governments, deserve an immediate response.

For more information, read the report: Heed the Call: A Moral and Legal Imperative to Ban Killer Robots
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